
 

GRUNDIG RACING TEAM 

 

One liter Formula 3 was a highly competitive category from 1964 through 1970. There was a 

Formula 3 race almost every weekend in the UK or Europe from early spring through late 

autumn. The Formula 3 traveling circus of privateer and semi-privateers, towing their race car 

behind the family sedan counted on start money to continue funding their efforts. Though the 

racing was very competitive, it was truly a brotherhood not unlike vintage and club racing today 

with everyone helping out to make sure their friends made it to the starting grid. 

 

In 1968, South African Trevor Blokdyk and Ole Vejlund from Denmark teamed up with 

sponsorship from Grundig audio/stereo equipment to form “GRUNDIG RACING TEAM.” In 

June, Charles Lucas retired briefly from racing and sold his Titan Mk3 to Trevor, and it appears 

Ole purchased Ben Moore’s Titan Mk3 at about the same time. Trevor and Ole raced for the first 

time under the “GRUNDIG RACING TEAM” banner at Kariskoga circuit in Denmark on 

August 11, 1968. The pair continued to race their Mk3s through the autumn of 1968 focusing on 

races in Scandinavia, but made some limited appearances in France and the UK. GRUNDIG 

RACING TEAM's promotional campaign incorporated scantily clad young women, which is 

quite shocking and isn’t acceptable in today’s politically correct environment, but was not 

unusual for the time period. Ole Vejlund shared photographs from the TEAM GRUNDIG days 

with the registry, and are presented here in their entirety and strictly for posterity, not prurient 

interest. 

 

 

 

 

 
 



 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 


